
S T A R T E R S

blue corn chips and cucumbers 

10Roasted Garlic Hummus
with Sundried Tomato Pesto 

with traditional french onion dip
7Fresh Kettle Chips

T H E  L O U N G E  A T  G A R M E N T  F A C T O R Y  E V E N T S

The Lounge
D I N N E R  M E N U

fried battered shrimp, Kwang’s thai
chili sauce, and ginger cabbage slaw

12Firecracker Shrimp

horseradish filling, pickled red beets
and dill 

11

4 salted pretzel sticks and double
stitch beer cheese

Pickled Beet Deviled Eggs 

E N T R E E S

smoking goose dodge city salami,
pesto, artichokes, tomatoes and
parmesan

16Dodge City Flat Bread 

brioche bun, black garlic mayo and
cheddar served with fries

18Shaved Ribeye Sliders

crispy fried buffalo chicken breast,
chipotle spiked buffalo sauce,
gorgonzola mayo, bibb lettuce,
tomato and ranch on brioche bun

16
Chipotle Buffalo Chicken
Sandwich 

jasmine rice, roasted corn salsa,
chimichurri sauce

26Chimichurri Grilled 10oz Ribeye 

shrimp, scallops, chorizo, peas,
carrots, saffron aioli, and micro
greens

20Chorizo Fried Rice

fettuccine, baby spinach, shitake
mushrooms, chili crunch, butter and
parmesan

18Chili Crunch Fettuccine 

brioche bun, creamy apple and raisin
slaw served with fries

15Apricot BBQ Pork Sliders 

avocado jasmine rice, roasted yellow
tomato salsa, and cucumber jicama
slaw

21Achiote Seared Mahi

shaved carrot celery salad and
chipotle mayo

16Crispy Salmon Cakes

11Pretzel Sticks 

S A L A D S

iceberg lettuce, pecan smoked bacon,
crumbled blue cheese, tomatoes and
pickled red onions with buttermilk
dressing

12Wedge Salad 

mixed greens, cucumber, heirloom
grape tomatoes, balsamic
vinaigrette, garlic herb croutons

7House Salad

traditional caesar dressing,
parmesan, and garlic herb croutons

9Caesar Salad

S O U P

herbed garlic croutons, provolone,
swiss, and parmesan

8French Onion Soup

chilled smoked chicken breast 4.50
Add Ons

salmon cake 6

m a d e  w i t h o u t  g l u t e n v e g e t a r i a n


